A committee comprising following members has been  constituted in GBM for preparation of document on “ Procedure for conduction AOA Business”:

1. Sh. S. C. Jain, C1-28/IV

2. Sh S. K. Seth, B-186/VI

3. Sh Om Prakash, C-132/I

4. Sh V. K. Mishra, B-266/II

5. Sh. Sunjeev Gupta, C-165/VII

6. Sh Joginder Singh, C-201/VII

The issue for inclusion in the above document are being discussed and deliberated upon by the committee members. Being considered the proposed document as important for conduction of AOA business, it is necessary and also obligatory on the part of committee to invite suggestion and views from the members of AOA for inclusion of the same in the document.


It is therefore requested that suggestion/views may please be submitted or sent to AOA, KV-II office, Noida. The suggestion may be addressed to Chairman, Committee on ‘Procedure for conduction of AOA business’ and be sent/submitted preferably by 24th March 2009.

Your valuable and timely suggestion would help us in finalizing the document.

(V. K. Mishra)

B-22/II

Member Secretary of the Committee
